6/27/2019 State of Utah Mail - FW: PEMC

EXHIBIT 2

1 message

Patricia Schmid <pschmid@agutah.gov> Thu, May 30, 2019 at 5:32 PM
To: "Parker, Chris" <chrisparker@utah.gov>, Al Zadeh <azadeh@utah.gov>, Jimmy Betham <jbetham@utah.gov>, Connie
Hendricks <cshendricks@utah.gov>

From: Patricia Schmid

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2019 5:32 PM

To: 'Terry Spencer' <terry@spencerandcollier.com>
Subject: PEMC

Mr. Spencer,

When you called me this morning, you mentioned that PEMC was no longer the pipeline’s operator. You said that this
afternoon you would provide me the information on the new operator that you had, and that you did not know if the new
operator was affiliated with PEMC.

I look forward to receiving the information on the new operator as soon as possible.

Thank you,
Trisha Schmid

Trisha Schmid

Assistant Attorney General
160 East 300 South

P.O. Box 140857

Salt Lake City, UT 84114-0857
(801) 366-0380

pschmid@agutah.gov
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